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This week we started our outreach in the University of Glasgow! We met with many of the local and 

international students of the university, asking them thought worthy questions of life and inviting them to 

an event we held that Thursday, on January 24th! 

 

Inspired by our brothers and sisters in CARP Las Vegas we decided to bring one of their evening 

programs with us and start doing it weekly in the city center of Glasgow. Our first week's topic was "How 

can I be truly happy?" We started the night with some icebreakers and then split off into smaller groups to 

discuss the topic and read excerpts from various world scriptures and quotes from well known thinkers. It 

was fun and thought provoking! 

 

We are going to continue holding this event weekly with different topics every week! 

 

 


